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"An Act creating and relating to the address confidentiality program; and providing for an 
effective date." 

 
 
HB 104 creates an address protection program for survivors of sexual assault and domestic 
violence, peace officers and correctional officers, and their families.  
 
A person needs an address to vote, drive, work, send children to school, and much more. 
When that address shows up in public records, Alaskans threatened with stalking, abuse, 
and retaliation over law enforcement work are endangered.  
 
An address protection program gives those Alaskans a powerful tool to stay safe.  
 
Under HB 104, the state would keep post office boxes on behalf of enrollees. The program 
would then confidentially forward mail to enrollees’ actual addresses  
 
Survivors and those who protect our state deserve the chance to live safely, and HB 104 
provides an additional resource to do so. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 


